NEIL B. WATSON

LAW OFFICES
WATSON & WATSON

CARPER BUILDING -~ P.O.DRAWER E TELEPHONE

FRED A. WATSON SHERWOOD 6-4151

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

June 14, 1961

Mr, Dick Morris, Attorney, ;o
0il Conservation Commission,
Box 871,

Santa Fe, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Morris:

Re: Nash, Windfohr & Brown - Jackson Federal Lease

Confirming my telephone conversation with you of yesterday, I
now enclose, in triplicate, a Petition and Application on behalf
of Nash, Windfohr and Brown, a partnership, for the designation
of a new pool with a suggested name of the "Jackson Abo Field®,
and, further, for a determination of a gas -~ o0il ratio limit of
10,000 cubic feet of gas for each barrel of oil produced.

I would appreciate it if you would examine this Petition and
Application and, if there is any other information that you
need prior to the hearing, please let me know.

As I understand from our telephone conversation, this can be

set up for July 6, 1961 in Santa Fe, and I am making my arrange-
ments accordingly, and I have asked Mr, Sheldon, our engineer,
to make his arrangements accordingly.

Thanks very much for your cooperation.

Yours very truly,

Nedl B. Watson,

NBW:1lve
enc.

cc $Nash, Windfohr & Brown



